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Aloomba AthleƟcs 

THIS FRIDAY 6 June, Johnson Park, 68-108 Campbell Street, Gordonvale 

Parents are asked to have their children at Johnson Park by 8:45am. Students should be 
dressed in their red or gold sports shirts, green shorts or skorts, shoes and their school hat. We 
suggest parents apply sunscreen before the event starts and provide an individual water boƩle 
for each child. It is the responsibility of parents to transport their children to and from the 
Sports Day. You are not required to go to the school, please go to Johnson Park instead. 
There will be no school bus service to and from Johnson Park. We expect the day to be  finished by 2:45pm. No staff will be at 
school—all will be at Johnson Park. We will have the school mobile in case you need to contact us.  

Students must stay with their house group on the grandstand if not compeƟng in events. Parents are welcome to bring       
fold-up chairs to sit between the grandstand area and the big discus cage. There are plenty of shady trees to sit under. All 
younger siblings must be closely supervised and we ask that everyone refrain from going on the running track. The             
playground is out of bounds for all Aloomba students. Students must see the teachers in the grandstand upon arrival to get 
the roll marked and age number marked on arm. In case of wet weather, please be prepared with towels, raincoats etc. 

Staff may need assistance to run events, and on the day are appreciaƟve of your offers to help. 

Johnson Park 

Queensland Day CelebraƟon 

As our sports day falls on the same day that we were hoping to celebrate Queensland Day we have decided 
that at the conclusion of our sports day we will have our annual Gum Boot Throwing compeƟƟon. This event is 
for the Year 6 students only and parents are also invited to show off their throwing skills. CerƟficates will be 
given out for both the senior students and parents on the day. 

As there will be no canteen service supplied by Mulgrave AthleƟcs we encourage students to bring  a 
water boƩle and healthy foods to snack on. Remember that there will also be no refrigeraƟon available 
so ice packs will be needed to keep children’s lunches cool. Thank you to the P&C who have organised 
for Vonnie to bring the coffee van to the sports carnival as well as the Coco Sushi Van. Menu and Pricing: 

Sushi: $5                         Tempura: $14             Rice Bowls: $14- $17                      Drinks: $3- $5 

Karaage: $3 - $12          Bao Burgers:$8           Chips: $7-$10 

School Performance Tours 

Last week the students learnt different strategies to deal with 
bullying. This was effecƟvely shown through magic tricks and 
stories. The mind challenging illusions and charming puppet 
characters are seamlessly woven into the explanaƟon and 
demonstraƟon of the five strategies of the Stamp acronym: 

S= Stay away - How to avoid bullies 

T= Tell someone - ReporƟng bullying is not being a ‘dobber’ 

A= Always help - The power of peers. 

M= Make friends - Play with students who are being leŌ out. 

P= Play nicely - Make sure YOU are not being a bully. 

REMINDER: NO VIDEOS OR PHOTOS OF SCHOOL EVENTS ARE TO BE UPLOADED ONTO ANY SOCIAL MEDIA SITE 
OR SENT VIA MOBILE PHONE UNLESS IT IS OF YOUR OWN CHILD. 
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Shop for Schools 

Only 3 weeks to go!!! 

Up unƟl June 22 shoppers 
have the chance to upload 
receipts from purchases made 
at     Earlville Shopping Town 
to help our school win a share 
of $13,500. Plus, each week 
one lucky shopper will win a 
$200 GiŌ Card. All you need to do is scan the QR 
code, make sure you have your     receipt handy 
and enter your email address,    select Aloomba  
School,   Select  the store,       Purchase Date, Dol-
lar Amount and upload photo of your receipt and 
don’t forget to press SUBMIT.  

Let’s get shopping and upload some receipts. If 
parents or family members don’t want to upload 
it themselves they can send their receipt into 
school in an envelope and we can do it for them.  

REMINDER: NO TUCKSHOP THIS FRIDAY DUE TO SPORTS DAY. PLEASE MAKE SURE TO 
BRING LUNCH OR MONEY TO BUY FOOD FROM THE SUSHI VAN. 

SporƟng Achievements 

CongratulaƟons to Reid, Ben, Milah, 
Kyden, Ava, Paige and Daley who parƟcipated in the 
Townsville State Cup Touch football Carnival on the 
24th-25th May. There they represented their local 
touch football team “The Gordonvale Outlaws”. 
Well done to each and every one of you. 

P&C News 

At the last P&C meeƟng all elected members stayed 
in their current roles except for the secretary.      
Special thanks to Elise & Kerrie who stepped into the 
acƟng secretary posiƟon. The P&C are sƟll currently in need of      
someone to step into the secretary role.  

If you are able to help out by: 

·  preparing agendas & minutes of meeƟngs,  

· communicate with all members,  

· maintain register of correspondence,  

· maintain member & volunteer registers,  

· organise, record & maintain documents,  

· assist with other administraƟve requirements of P&C.  

Also, special thanks to Tammy who has been taking on the posiƟon of 
Tuckshop convenor. If anyone is able to help in this role: 

· Manage the operaƟons of the Tuckshop 

· Recruit & Coordinate volunteers 

· Follow government guideline to provide safe, 
healthy food and drinks 

· Monitor stock & prices 

· Liaise with suppliers & online ordering services 

· Promote the tuckshop 

· Communicate with the P&C and the school. 

Please contact Narelle Rossi: president@aloombapnc.com.au if you 
would like more details. 

Please note: The execuƟve posiƟons of your P&C AssociaƟon are 
filled by unpaid volunteers. In addiƟon to their commitment to    
serving their school community, they also have other commitments 
including work and family. As such, please allow up to one week for 
responses to your emails. 

** Please note - the next P&C meeƟng will be held on the 17th June 
in the school community room.** 

Readers Cup 

Our team have been very busy preparing for this year’s 
compeƟƟon. We thank Mrs Cannon for organising and preparing the 
students. The students will compete against other schools next      
Thursday, 12th June at Edge Hill State School. 


